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From: Bethany Kurtz <Bethany.Kurtz@txdot.gov>
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2024 11:09 AM

To: Bethany Kurtz

Subject: Northbound US 377 Traffic Shift in Cresson

=t TRAFFIC ALERT

l Fort Worth District

Northbound US 377 Traffic Shift in Cresson

October 31, 2024

CRESSON - Weather permitting, northbound US 377 traffic will shift onto the new US 377 Relief
Route mainlanes Friday, Nov. 1. To access SH 171 and the city of Cresson, northbound motorists
will take the new exit to Business 377. Access to and from Old Granbury Road will also be
adjusted during this traffic shift. Drivers should use caution and follow all directional signs within
the work zone.

Crews will be working throughout the day to finalize and open various lanes and exits within the
work zone. TxDOT encourages attention to all warning signs within the work zone as crews

complete this project as quickly and safely as possible.

We recognize weather delays could impact the opening and will update the public if a weather
delay occurs.

Contact Bethany Kurtz at Bethany. kurtz@txdot.gov or 817-370-6744.

The Texas Department of Transportation is respens ble for maintaining 80,000 miles of road and for supporting aviation, maritime, rail and public transportation acress the state.
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